
 

 
 

YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 
June 26, 2023 
 
TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 

Recommendation to approve continued membership in Charter Schools Development 
Center  

BACKGROUND  

The Charter Schools Development Center was established in 2004 as a membership & business 
development, and advocacy organization serving charter school developers and California 
Charter School Leaders as well.  

ANALYSIS  
 
The membership dues have remained at $3.00 per student.  The fee has not changed since the 
organization began.  

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve continued membership in the Charter 
Schools Development Center at a cost of $3.00 per student and an approximate total cost of $ 
$2,523.00 for FY2024 only with future and continued membership (and fees) to be determined 
by the board.  

Attachment: CSDC Membership Invoice FY 2024  


